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The PTFA - What’s Coming Up?What’s coming up
next week?

W/C- 11th
November

Mon
Armistice Assembly
led by Year 6 -
10:40am - all  welcome
Y5/6 visit Triangle
memorial 
PTFA Meeting - Hollins
Mill  (7:30pm)

Weds
Parent/Carer
workshops - 9:30am
and 1:30pm.
Y5/6 Football
Tournament at RVHS -
after school.

Thurs
Y5/6 Sportshall
Athletics at RVHS -
morning

Fri
Children in Need -
Non-Uniform Day
Celebration Assembly
- 9am - all  welcome

11th November - 5th December - Calderdale Lighthouse Project
Tuesday 26th November - Bag 2 School Collection Day
Friday 29th November - Non-Uniform Day
Friday 29th November - Wreath Making - from 6:30pm
Friday 6th December - Christmas Fair - from 5:30pm

More information about these events can be found on the following pages.

PTFA Edition

The PTFA - Who’s Who?
At the PTFA AGM which was held early in October, PTFA roles were elected
for the upcoming year:

Chairperson - Liz Marks (Parent of Monty in Y1)
Vice Chair - Hannah Gaukroger (Parent of Toby in Y5)
Secretary - Will Hodgson (Parent of Hector and Beatrice in Y6)
Treasurer - Asma Haslam (Parent of Rohan in Y3 and Ethan in Y5)

In addition to the elected ‘officials’, our PTFA also consists of a relatively small
number of volunteers (parents, friends and staff) who attend meetings and
volunteer their time to help to put on events throughout the year all of which
help to raise vital funds for our school.  
The PTFA - What is the money spent on?
Each year the PTFA are asked by school to support a number of school
initiatives which may otherwise be impossible for school to solely fund. This
year, the PTFA will continue to contribute £1500 to the school minibuses and
have already pledged to support a number of projects - watch this space for
more information. 



Linking in with our collective worship values and
our school vision of: ‘doing everything in love’, our
PTFA are supporting Calderdale’s Lighthouse
Christmas Project. Please see the leaflet above for
more information. The tree can be found in the
main reception area. 

If you would like to book yourself a place on our
wreath making event please contact the office.
Parents, friends, family members are all
welcome- the more the merrier. 
Places are £20 per person and should be paid in
cash to Sally in the office. Please act quickly- as
places are likely to go fast!

Lighthouse Christmas Project- 11th
Nov - 5th December

Bag 2 School- Tuesday 26th November

PTFA Wreath Making- 29th November Non-Uniform Day- 29th November

Please return your bags either on Monday 25th /
Tuesday 26th November. Unfortunately we cannot
accept bags before that date as we have nowhere
to store them. Whilst the date on the bag says
27th - we have an early collection  - so any
brought in on that day may be missed. 

To support our amazing Christmas raffle, and the
tombola stall at the Christmas Fair, we are having a
non-uniform day on Friday 29th November. 

The ‘cost’ of coming in non-uniform is an item or two
(or three) that can be used to make up the hamper
prizes and items for the tombola. Bottle of spirits,
wine, beer etc are great, as are boxes of chocolates
or ‘luxury’ food items. Candles, smellies and toiletries
are also welcome, as are toys and gifts. We do ask
that items are new and we politely request no CDs,
books and DVDs that are already open/used.

If you have any contacts that may be able to donate
a ‘stand-alone’ prize – meal vouchers, theatre tickets,
gym memberships etc – then please send in
anything you can.

The Christmas raffle is a major way that the PTFA
raise funds and your help is greatly appreciated.

Books of raffle tickets to sell will come home with
the children shortly.



🎄 Join us for our annual Christmas Fair! 🎄 

This festive event promises fun for all the family,
with a magical selection of stalls and games perfect
for the children. For a bit of extra sparkle, a special
visitor from the North Pole (yes, Santa himself!) will
be stopping by to meet the children and hear their
Christmas wishes. 

To keep everyone fueled for the fun, we’ll have a bar
serving festive drinks for adults and a cozy café with
hot chocolate and holiday treats for all ages. Come
along and enjoy the holiday magic, support our
school and make memories with the whole family!

As ever, we are always on the look out for
volunteers who may be able to help (even as a one
off). Look out for next week’s newsletter where you
can sign up to help in any way that you can. 

In Other News...

Christmas Fair - 6th December

Armistice Service - Lest We Forget
On Monday morning next week, our Y6 children will be
leading a special Collective Worship centered around
remembrance. If you would like to come and join us for this
poignant service you are all most welcome. The service will
begin at around 10:45am in the hall. This will be followed by
our children from Y6 visiting the memorial on the old Triangle
Inn. 

Children in Need - Friday 15th November
Next Friday, all our children may come into school in non-uniform if they wish. I understand that
Reception children have been invited to come to school in fancy dress linked to nursery rhymes -
anybody struggling to make/source an outfit for this is of course welcome to send their child into
school in non-uniform instead. In exchange for wearing their ‘own clothes’ that day, we are asking
for voluntary donations to Children in Need. This can be sent into school as cash with the
children on the day - the suggested donation is £1.

Parent/Carer Questionnaire - An update
I am still in the process of collating all your feedback from the questionnaire that I sent out earlier in the
previous half-term and hope to share the full results with you all shortly. This is taking longer than
expected as rather than just sharing the results - we will be sharing any actions we will be taking as a
result of your feedback. 

I have randomly drawn two questionnaires out at random (as previously mentioned)  and can confirm that
entries 20 and 33 were picked out for a prize. Please can Leanne Casson and Terri Womersley contact
the school office? You will have the choice of a P.E top for your child or a book voucher. 


